
CYPRESS BLACK BAYOU RECREATION & WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

Workshop Meeting
February 7th, 2024

A Workshop of the Board of Commissioners of Cypress Black Bayou Recreation and Water 
Conservation District, Bossier Parish, Louisiana was held on the 07th day of February, 2024, at 2:00 p.m., in 
the Nature Center building, located at 135 Cypress Park Drive, Benton, Louisiana. The meeting was called to 
order by the President, Mr. Gary Wyche.  Roll call by Lisa Free. 

The following were in attendance:

Gary Wyche
Rodney Madden
Jerry Wilhite - Absent
Kelly Long 
Jerry Fowler 
 

Others  present  include  Lisa  Free,  Director  of  Finance  and  Administration,  John  Oswick,  Park
Director/Manager. See sign in sheet for members of public present.

    ***

THE WORKSHOP  WAS SOLELY FOR THE PURPOSE OF OPEN DISCUSSION AND
NO ACTION WAS TAKEN:

Topics discussed:

Park operations including water levels, possible future events, software and credit card company 
options, building upgrade/maintenance, extension of park gate hours, and general ideas to cut costs.
Outsourcing Marina operations to Cypress Shak
Security presence at park
Surplus Auctioneer contract
Election marketing and public perception/awareness of changes at park.

By-Law's distributed for review by Board

Adjournment:

There being no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned by Gary Wyche at approximately 4:05
 p.m.

Gary Wyche, President Kelly Long, Vice President
Cypress Black Bayou Recreation & Cypress Black Bayou Recreation &
Water Conservation District Water Conservation District


